
TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 
May 21, 2008 

 
 
 
Attendees: Michelle Harris 
  Charles Greenough 
  Meredydd Evans, Chairman 
 
Others: Leon Gaumond, Jr. 
   
 
The meeting convened at 6:10 p.m. 
 
The Committee discussed having CMRPC conduct the walkable communities 
workshop as part of our public hearing on the sidewalk master plan.  L. Gaumond 
will speak with Jonathan Church to give approval.   
 
The Committee established 6-26-08 at 7:00 p.m. for the public hearing.  The 
Committee will meet on 6-11-08 at 6:00 p.m. to plan the presentation. 
 
The Committee is in receipt of sidewalk recommendations from the School 
Department and Police Department. 
 
L. Gaumond reported to the Transportation Committee that the state has been 
contacted to help fix their sidewalks on Rte. 12 specifically.  He will keep the 
committee updated on this. 
 
L. Gaumond reported that there has been a delay in the Pavement Management 
Program due to staff changes at CMRPC.  Looks like it might be another month.  
We will look at this after the sidewalk program is completed. 
 
Chairman Evans wants to discuss what to do next.  It was suggested to begin to 
look at the Rte. 12 Master Plan and begin to implement some of those 
recommendations.  We will revisit this after the Sidewalk Hearing in June. 
 
Committee adjourned at 6:40.   
 
Notes prepared by:  ___________________________________ 
                                Leon A. Gaumond Jr., Town Administrator 


